
Faribault Rifle & Pistol Club  

Quarterly Meeting  

August 12, 2023  

FRPC Range 

  

The August 12, 2023, Quarterly Meeting of the Faribault Rifle & Pistol Club was called to order by President Noah 

Strouth at 1:50 p.m.  Minutes from the May 2023 Quarterly Meeting were distributed and approved.   34 members 

signed in for the Quarterly Meeting.  67 people attended the Safety Meeting before the Quarterly Meeting.  

Finance Report:  $9,172.16 checking, $110,334.15 in savings, total assets $119,516.31.  This year’s net income to 

date is $11,218.60.  Financial report was approved. 

Membership:    486 members.  53 new members so far.    

League reports:  IDPA and USPSA are wrapping up this month.  Thank you to Greg and Patrick for doing new 

member orientations before league throughout the season. 

Gun Show:  Dates:  November 11-12, 2023.  The signup for volunteers has been created and sent out with the 

meeting reminders.  Alex has agreed to manage the kitchen again this year.  We need volunteers for all areas – set 

up, tear down, kitchen, ticket sales.  Looking for a volunteer to store remaining paper products and procure needed 

supplies for the 2024 show. 

Range projects: Berm in front of rifle firing line has been removed.  The grass and weeds are starting to get tall. 

Some discussion of 50-yard berm on rifle range.  Would need committee and proposal with quote to come back to 

membership.  No one volunteered. 

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  Consider having handicapped parking area at the range on meeting days.  (Not permanent parking, 

just an area reserved for meeting days when it gets really crowded.) 

Meeting adjourned at 2:11 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Nancy Zimmer  

Co-Secretary/Treasurer  


